
 

From: Nancy M   
Sent: Sunday, February 2, 2025 4:07 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Ref: PED25035 
 
 
I Nancy and Ed Manigold are concerned about the amount of townhouses and lack of parking in our 
neighborhood . Also,  the removal of the recreation park that was originally planned.  
Thank you  
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